

## Information Memo: Annual Strategic Plan Satisfaction Survey

TO: School Board

FROM: Trisha Kocanda, Superintendent

April 28, 2015

An annual survey was administered for the fourth time in Spring 2015 in accordance with the District's Strategic Plan and efforts to provide the Board, administrative team, and other staff with current data to incorporate into future work. Survey results will also be utilized to assess progress toward specific plan goals that require annual monitoring, and to continue the process of developing trend data.

Three surveys were developed for community members, parents, and staff. Questions focused on a range of topics aligned with Strategic Plan goals that require an annual measurement metric and were customized for each stakeholder group.

To better analyze year-to-year results, there were no changes to questions or responses. The survey was opened on April 20, 2015, and will remain open through May 1, 2015. We anticipate a summary report to be presented at the June 9, 2015, School Board meeting.